
City of Salisbury
Streetscape Renewal Program

The City of Salisbury is proposing to 
redevelop your street as part of Council’s 
Streetscape Renewal Program.

Continue reading to learn more about the 
Streetscape Renewal Program and how 
you can participate.

   www.salisbury.sa.gov.au/srp
    8406 8222
   city@salisbury.sa.gov.au
   @cityofsalisbury

Contact us

For additional queries, or if you would like register 
for updates on the Streetscape Renewal Program, 
please contact: 

Matthew Eygenraam
Streetscape Renewal Community Engagement
M: 0407 685 715
E: city@salisbury.sa.gov.au

What happens next? 
The City of Salisbury will review all survey 
feedback provided by residents. This will help 
inform how the streetscape renewal is designed.

A streetscape concept design will then be 
released for community consultation.

Following this consultation, Council will finalise 
the design which will be provided to residents.

Construction works are expected to occur within 
the 2022 / 23 financial year. 

A term that is used to 
describe the combined 
natural and built 
elements of a street.

It is how the buildings, 
houses, gardens, paths and 
road work together as a whole 
to create the ‘look and feel’ 
of a neighbourhood.

Streetscape



Streetscape Renewal Program
Investing in our streets and communities

Potential streetscape treatments  
Some of the new streetscape features you may 
expect to see proposed for your street include:

•	planting and replacement of street trees

•	new vegetation on verges

•	 improved footpaths and pedestrian ramps

•	 rain gardens

Vegetation rejuvenation   
Street vegetation provides essential cooling 
and greening for the city.

The Streetscape Renewal Program will renew 
street vegetation like street trees and verge 
plantings.

It is also an opportunity to replace existing 
trees that cause issues for both Council and 
private assets.

We need your input! 
The City of Salisbury is committed to ensuring 
community members play a key role in shaping 
the renewal outcomes for their street.

Residents of Boyara Crescent, Paralowie are 
invited to provide input into the next stage of 
Streetscape Renewal scheduled for your street 
in late 2022.

Use the link below or scan the QR code to 
complete a brief survey on Boyara Crescent, 
Paralowie. All survey participants can remain 
anonymous. 

www.salisbury.sa.gov.au/srp

This survey will be open from
June 24 to July 15 2022.

What is the Streetscape
Renewal Program? 
The Streetscape Renewal Program aims to deliver 
enhancements to selected streets in the City of 
Salisbury that will enrich and beautify the City.

Why do we need streetscape renewal?  
Planning and investment in the Streetscape 
Renewal Program is essential to the long-term 
sustainability of the City’s neighbourhoods.

Streetscape renewal is about providing spaces 
that:

•	are safe for vehicles, pedestrians, and cyclists

•	are inclusive for people with a range of abilities

•	 factor the impacts of changing climate

•	help communities remain connected

•	fit with the history and character of the City

•	provide a range of new trees, shrubs and plants

•	are low-maintenance

Rain garden Footpath renewal

Screen plantings

Street trees and rubble verge treatment

Proposed narrowed footpath crossing locations

SCAN FOR MORE
INFORMATION


